

Pearl River School District

135 West Crooked Hill Road Pearl River, New York 10965-2730 www.pearlriver.org

Phone: 845-620-3900 - Fax: 845-920-0494

2-10-21 COVID-19 Update

February 10, 2021

Dear Pearl River School Community,

Since our last COVID update on February 2nd, we were notified of five new positive cases of COVID-19: one student at the Middle School and three students and one staff member at PRHS. After consultation with the Rockland County Department of Health (RCDOH), the parents of all students and staff that were exposed to the positive cases were contacted by their respective schools. Anyone exposed to a positive case of COVID-19 must quarantine for 10 days from the last date of exposure and continue to monitor for symptoms for four additional days.

We will continue to keep our school community informed regarding how this virus is impacting our schools. I know you join us in wishing our students and staff member a quick and complete recovery.